
 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 

Re: Replacement of Structure 83.15-7 on Dashwood Road  

Be advised that replacement of the above-noted structure will begin on the week of August 8th, 2017 

and will require the complete closure of the Dashwood Road (Huron County Road 83) between Ausable 

Line and Parr Line from August 8 to approximately November 2017.  Access for local traffic will be 

maintained on sections of the roadway from the east or west, however access over the crossing will 

not be possible during the entire construction period. 

A detour route has been established on adjacent County and Provincial roadways to detour through 

traffic around the site for the duration of the road closure.  The map below illustrates the proposed 

detour route for east bound and west bound traffic. 
 

If you have any 

questions regarding 

this project, please 

contact the project 

engineers, B.M. Ross 

& Associates Ltd., at 

(P) 519-524-2641 x-

205, Attn. Ryan 

Munn, P. Eng. or by 

email at 

rmunn@bmross.net. 

This Notice Issued on 

June 28, 2017. 

Steven Lund, P. Eng., 

County Engineer 
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